April 9, 2018
David Hayes
Crockett Homes
5060 Navarre Road SW
Canton, OH  44706
RE:
Nave sanitary sewer extension Review
Mr. Hayes:
The City of Massillon Engineering Department has reviewed the submitted plan for the above referenced project.  The following comments have been compiled for our review.  
Please note this project will be constructed in the township, not City limits, and will also need the review, approval, and inspection requirements of the Stark County Sanitary Engineer’s office.  You will need to submit a set of drawings to them for review and final approval of the project.
1) Clearly identify the site on the location map
2) Drawings must be signed and stamped by a Professional Engineer licensed in the state of Ohio.
3) Show and label the existing sanitary sewer along Nave road and flowing north across the street.  
4) Show and clearly label the edge of pavement for Nave Road.  
5) Provide information, plans?  For proposed gas line relocation.  Where is the pipe going to be relocated to?
6) Provide a detail for the tie in to existing manhole. Note manhole to be core-drilled and benches, inverts,  formed as required.  The elevation on the plans does not match the elevation on the profile.
7) Show the existing culvert crossing and label pipe size
8) Label the stations and elevation for new wye locations.  Note that laterals will be 1% minimum slope

9) Provide a copy of the sanitary sewer easement plat.

10) Label the horizontal distance from the proposed sewer to the existing force main sewer, and the existing gas line, and the right of way line.

11) Clarify “type 1” bedding with “type B” bedding shown in the details

12) Add a note that any disturbed roadway ditches are to be restored and seeded at the completion of the project.

I have included the red line plan set as well.  If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,
Jason M. Popiel,  P.E., CPESC
CITY ENGINEER
Jason Haines

Engineering Technician
(Enclosures)
